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Dear Sir/Madame,

I am against the proposed 10:1 capital requirement change, I believe it would shut the US based industry down and cause
traders to move accounts overseas.

I find this change in capital requirements rather scary, and I would assume most forex traders would feel the same.

thank you,

Jacob


